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In our continuing efforts to be “green”, we will now be emailing our school newsletters to our 

families as well as posting it on our school website:  katedurdan.dsbn.org.  Should you wish to 

be on our email list, please contact the school office at 905-356-0488. 

Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

1 PIZZA AND 

MILK ORDERS 
DUE BY 
MIDNIGHT 
 

2 
 
 
 
Day 10 

3 
Magazine orders 
due today! 
 
 

Day 1 

4  Cross Country 

@ Fireman’s Park  
 

 
Day 2 

5 
 
 
 
 

 
Day 3 

6  PD DAY 

 

 
 
 

7 

8 PIZZA 
ORDERS DUE 
BY MIDNIGHT 
 
 
 
Hometown Hockey—
Victoria Park—
Featuring Alex Luey 

9 
 
 
 
 

10  Meet the 
teacher 4:30-
6:00 pm 
 
 
 
 

Day 4 
 

11   
 
 
 
 
 
Day 5 

12  
 
 
 
 
 
Day 6 

13 PHOTO DAY 

 
 
 
 

 popcorn sale  for $1 

 
Day 7 

14 
 
 
 

15 
PIZZA 
ORDERS DUE 
BY MIDNIGHT 

16 
Cross Country 
@ Fireman’s 
Park  
 

Day 8 

17 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Day 9 

18  
 
 
 
 
Day 10 

19 
 
 
 
 

Day 1 

20 popcorn sale  for   
         $1 

Cross Country @ 
Fireman’s Park  - 
RAIN DATE 
Day 2 

21 
 

22 
PIZZA 
ORDERS DUE 
BY MIDNIGHT 

23 
Immunizations 
for Gr 7 & 8’s 

 
 

Day 3 

24 
 
 

 
Day 4 

25 
 
 
 
Day 5 

26 
 
 
 

Day 6 

27 
popcorn sale  for   

     $1 

 
Day 7 

28 

29  
PIZZA & MILK 
ORDERS DUE 
BY MIDNIGHT 

30  
 
 

 
Day 8 

31   HAPPY 
 HALLOWEEN 
-Costume Parade 

 
Day 9 

  PHOTO RETAKES—
NOVEMBER 16th 

 



What is School Cash Online? 

School Cash Online is an easy to use and safe way to pay for your children’s school fees. 

 

If you haven’t already registered, please do by visiting: 

https://dsbn.schoolcashonline.com/ 

 

Please order your child’s milk and pizza through School Cash Online.  Month-

ly orders are always due at midnight on the last Sunday of the month for the 

next month’s order. 

In our continuing efforts to be “green”, we will now be emailing our school 

newsletters to our families as well as posting it on our school website:  katedur-

dan.dsbn.org.  Should you wish to be on our email list, please contact the school 

office at 905-356-0488. 

Please call the school when 
your child is absent or late at 
905-356-0488. 

Ms. Kerr is wanting parents to sign up for her “Remind” 

text program which will serve as a simple way to notify 

parents and guardians of important school messages 

including school/bus cancellations and special events 

here at KSD.  To receive messages via text, text this 

number:  289-814-2090 and in the message box, type 

@katesdu to sign up.  It’s that simple! 


